

The New Mexico Department of Veterans' Services

Michelle Lujan Grisham/Governor Brig. Gen. Jamison A. Herrera/Cabinet Secretary

PRESS RELEASE

Contact: Ray Seva/*Public Information Officer* (505) 362-6089 ray.seva@dvs.nm.gov

Veterans' advisory council to meet on March 13 in Truth or Consequences

New Mexico State Veterans Home (992 South Broadway) Building D/Annex classroom 9 a.m. - noon

Truth or Consequences—The governor's Veterans' Advisory Council will host its next quarterly meeting on March 13 at the New Mexico State Veterans Home in Truth or Consequences, at 992 South Broadway.

The meeting will be from 9 a.m. – noon in Building D/Annex classroom—the building to the left as you enter the grounds.

The council is made up of veterans and individuals with expertise in veterans' issues. It meets at locations throughout the state seeking input from veterans to make recommendations to the New Mexico Department of Veterans' Services for improving its service for veterans and their families.

Veterans, family members, and the public are invited to attend to provide input. For more information, contact DVS PIO Ray Seva at ray.seva@dvs.nm.gov or (505) 362-6089.

###